
November 24, 1977 
 
Space City Cover Society 
P.O. Box 53545 
Houston, TX  77052 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
I want to thank you for the “NASA Local Post Package” that you sent.  It was much more 
than I had expected. 
 
I can’t wait for the order of November 18, 1977 for souvenir sheets that I just sent you to 
arrive. 
 
I was in such a hurry to get the order completed and sent off, I failed to enclose the four 
SASE’s for future copies of “The Space Log”.  I am now sending those SASE’s along. 
 
I would also like to have a copy of your three different local cancels that you use on your 
covers.  If it is possible, would you please cancel the enclosed sheets of paper and return 
them to me in one of the enclosed SASE’s?  I would deeply appreciate it. 
 
Thank you for your time and assistance! 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 
Steve Garner 
 
 


